LDP: Notice of postponing the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019
On 18 Nov 2019, Lam Dong Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 320/ LDP of postponing the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 as follows:
1. Lam Dong Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced about postponing the plan on organizing the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 in Quarter IV of 2019
Reason: The Company needs more time to prepare for the contents and other tasks so that the General Meeting of Shareholders would be organized successfully
2. The exact date would be sent to shareholders when having new notice

